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Fisherton, Wilton, Heytesbury, Willoughby Hedge, and Redhone 
Turnpike 

 
The General Annual Meeting of the Trustees of this Turnpike will be holden at the Council Chamber, 
Salisbury (by leave of the Mayor), on Tuesday, the 25th day of February next, at 12 of the clock at 
noon, for the purpose of auditing the Treasurer’s accounts, and on other general business. 
 
All Persons having Claims on the Trust are requested to send their accounts to Messrs. Hodding and 
Co., Solicitors, Salisbury, on or before the 15th day of February next. 
 
Henry R. Hodding,  
Clerk to the Trustees 
Salisbury, 31st January 1868 
 
The Salisbury and Winchester Journal, 8 February 1868 
 


